
All are cordially invited to the X’mas celebrations to be held at 5 pm on 
Wednesday, 23 December 2020 at your respective Google Classroom. The 
school will close on Wednesday, 23 December 2020 and reopen on Monday, 4 
January 2021. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Good tidings to all the Assisians, 

 
Christmas is a special time of year to remember those who are close to 

our hearts. The message of peace and 

good will of the angels announced at the 

birth of the child Jesus more than 2,000 

years ago is more relevant today. 

 
We are going through a bumpy ride, but 

small steps taken in faith and hope can 

make a world of difference. But many of 

you have brought a sense of purpose to 

your life during this pandemic by 

indulging in fruitful hobbies. Our young 

Assisians, have risen to the occasion and 

have begun to practice minimalism and 

to contribute part of what they have 

saved for those in need. 

 
Therefore, in this Christmas season, Jesus Christ helps us to see his face 

in every other human being, regardless of social status, religion, 

influence in society, etc. 

 
I wish you all a very happy Christmas. 

 

 

Regards, 
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